
Rules Committee, 

Please pass HB2927 this year with no amendments and no ballot referral. The vast majority of 

Oregonians approve of this legislation and have for over 7 years. It is extremely discouraging to 

have the person you vote for lose the election, yet they had 3 million more votes nationally. 

Randy Davis  
randyracer@netzero.net  
4404 NE 56th Ave  
Portland, Oregon 97218 
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